EXIRA CITY COUNCIL MEETING
108 E WASHINGTON ST. – CITY HALL
MONDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2020
7:30 PM

The Exira City Council met for their regular meeting in city hall on Monday, December 14. Present were Mayor Mike Huegerich, city attorney Clint Fichter, and Council members Clark Borkowski, Robert Sorensen, and Dwight Jessen via telephone; Mark Paulsen and Courtney Peppers were absent.
Mayor Huegerich called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Jessen, to approve the agenda. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Sorensen, second by Borkowski, to approve the consent agenda. All voted aye, motion passed.
Public Input: no one was present.
No one was present for the library report.
Deputy Rokke presented the sheriff’s report for November.
OLD BUSINESS:
The City Council discussed the demolition of house located on 202 E Depot Street and a future housing project for lots on both 200 and 202 E Depot Street.
NEW BUSINESS:
Exira Community Club President Abby Rasmussen discussed the future of the Christmas tree in the middle of Washington Street and the City’s involvement. Also, discussion on the progress for the Exira Legion Park Playground Project was held. 
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Sorensen, to approve the City’s contribution of $35,767.17 from the Klever/Miller Parks Improvement Fund to go towards the Exira Legion Park playground equipment. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Sorensen, to approve the City of Exira will not be involved nor be responsible with the Christmas tree in the middle of Washington Street. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Sorensen, second by Borkowski, to approve Jessie Wheeler’s health insurance policy. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Sorensen, second by Jessen, to approve JEO’s Planning and Design Loan Application for the Wastewater Improvement Study. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Jessen, to approve the Annual Urban Renewal Report. All voted aye, motion passed.
Sara Slater and Laurie Gilbert with Audubon County Economic Development discussed programs and funding opportunities available to the City of Exira.
A motion made by Sorensen, second by Borkowski, to approve Kenfield Automotive’s application for the Catalyst Grant. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Jessen, to approve City Employee Christmas bonus of $175.00. 2 voted aye, 1 voted nay. Motion passed 2:1.
A motion made by Sorensen, second by Jessen, to adjourn at 8:52 PM.
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